
 

                          

 
BPGHS/2017/037 
 
28 August 2017 
  
Dear Parent/ Guardian 
 
 
GCE O-Level Examination 
 

1. Your child/ ward has been working diligently to prepare for the coming national 
examination. Our continued support and encouragement will mean a lot to him/ 
her. 
 

2. Students will report to school as per normal until 29 September, which is the last 
day of school for Secondary Four and Five students.  Curriculum time and after-
school programmes will be devoted to revision and consultation with the subject 
teachers in preparation for the national examination. Attendance is 
compulsory.  
 

3. Between 2 and 20 October, students must manage their time well to consolidate 
what they have learnt. They may use the school facilities for their self-study and 
seek consultation with their teachers. While formal reporting hours need not be 
observed, school regulations with regard to attire and code of conduct must be 
adhered to.  
 

4. The GCE O-Level Examination will commence from 23 October to 17 
November. A copy of the examination time-table (updated 7 March) is available 
on our school’s website. 
 

5. We wish your child/ ward every success in the upcoming national examination 
and future endeavours. We would also like to thank you for your partnership with 
the school. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Ms Chan Wan Siong 
Principal 
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